
**** FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE***** 

P.A.L. Donates to Wesport Human Services Campership Fund 

 

 

Pictured left to right, Patty Haberstroh, Ned Batlin, and Elaine Daignault 

Officer Ned Batlin, President of the Westport Police Athletic League presented a check for $1200 to 
Patty Haberstroh, Family Program Director and Elaine Daignault, Director of Westport Human Services. 
The Campership Fund helps send children in need from Westport to summer camp.  Anyone interested 
in supporting this great cause can contact Patty Haberstroh at Westport Human Services.   

 

****FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE****  

Any questions can be referred to Officer Batlin at ebatlin@westportct.gov  
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